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Wesley’s Wisdom 

“ All that a Christian does, even in eating and 
sleeping, is prayer, when it is done in simplicity, 
according to the order of God, without either add-

ing to or diminishing from it by his own choice.” 

– John Wesley, from A Plain Account of Christian 

Perfection. 

 

Meetings & Events  

February Birthdays  

                                                                                

2/7 JANE MARTINEC 

2/8 PATTY ZYCH 

2/12 CARL HATT 

2/12 LISA BASSLER 

2/15 LINDA POWELL 

              

           

 2/21 ASHLEY LAPER 

2/24 RICKY QUICK 

2/24 THERESA POTTER 

2/28 DICK KNAPP 

 

 

 The Carillon 

 

 

ASH WEDNESDAY  - Feb. 14th combined service at Faith  UMC at 7 pm 

Community Breakfast/Bake sale & soup sale- Saturday Feb. 17th 

Finance Meeting—Feb. 27th at 6:30 pm 

Admin. Council Meeting –Feb. 27th at 7:00 pm 

Palm Sunday March 24th 

Easter Sunday March 31st 
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The next indoor Community Breakfast 
with the Bake Sale/ Soup Sale will be held 

on February 17.   

All baked goods must be labeled and pre-
packaged.  Cookies should be packaged with 

either 6 or 12 to a package.  Please also label 
if your baked item has nuts due to allergy 
concerns.  All soups must be labeled in a 

pint or quart container that can be picked 
up in the church kitchen starting February 

4.  I will be at the church on Friday, Febru-
ary 16 for drop off of baked goods and soup 
from 4:30 - 6:30 pm.  If you have any ques-

tions, call or text me at 518-429-9998.   

Easter Plant Sale will begin on Feb. 18 and 
the last day to order will be on Sunday, 

March 10.  Order forms will be in the Sun-
day bulletin starting on February 18.  Thank 

you!  Deb Cieslak  

201 No. Ten Broeck St. Scotia NY 12302 

518-372-9575 

scotiaumoffice@gmail.com 

 

Pastor Doug Mackey 

E-mail: pastdm@gmail.com 
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Garage Sale Notice - The Garage sale committee has asked all of us to PLEASE keep 
your treasures at HOME until the week of the sale in June.  Your church does not have 

the space to store the items until June. Thank you for your understanding and support.  

Flower Sign-up's needed for the Altar:  Debbie and Holly have been taking care of 

providing flowers for the altar for January and February.  We can use some volunteers 
to help keep our altar looking nice with a flower arrangement.  Your flowers can be an 
artificial arrangement you have at home, artificial flowers can be put in a vase, a green 

plant, flowering plant, or fresh flowers. Bring them in and put them on the altar on 
Sunday morning before service. Sign up on the bulletin board in the hallway to help us 

keep our altar looking nice.  You can let Cyndy in the office know if you want them in 
honor of someone or in memory of someone.  Otherwise the bulletin will say they are 
being provided by the donor.  Thank you for your help!  Jan and Debbie 

 
We have a new cleaning service Legacy Upstate Cleaning. 

The one duty they don't perform is taking the recycling and trash to the curb on Tues. 
and retrieving it on Wed. There is a signup sheet for people to volunteer, on the hall 
bulletin board. Please sign up and help us to share the responsibility. Thank you-

Erik 
 
Feb. 14—Happy Valentines Day! ♥♥♥ 


